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To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

 
NAV Canada Safety Survey 

 
Many members reach out to CATCA to express concerns or ask questions related 
to safety. Recently, many members have voiced concerns about the fatigue 
limits and the impact the change in practice by NAV is having.  For all Air Traffic 
Controllers safety is paramount. We encourage everyone to complete the Nav 
Canada safety survey so the company can hear from you directly regarding 
fatigue, fatigue limits, staffing, training, or any other issue you feel is relevant.   
  
This survey ends on April 3, 2024. Please take a moment to fill out the survey 
and make yourself heard.  
 
Click here to access the survey.   
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg    Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SCS2024UnionLink

